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To: Faulk, Camilla

I think all Technicians should be licensed as such in family law ONLY if they take family law courses before
becoming licensed and maintain the license by required courses on a continuing basis for so long as they
act as family law technicians. For example, I recently was involved with an issue involving family law
that not even many attorneys are familiar with: An American who sponsors an immigrant as one's spouse
must sign a Support Affidavit; if a divorce is commenced within the first 10 years of marriage, the Sponsor
must pay, per federal law, spousal support of 125% of the minimum poverty level for 10 years. Such
courses should consider issues such as this given the great humber of immigrant spouses in America

today.
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